
 

 

         WATER SHUT-OFF AND  
              PRECAUTIONARY  
          BOIL WATER NOTICE 

Due to Scheduled Water Shut-Off 
 

                                Monday, September 28, 2020 
         Beginning 8:00 a.m. through 5:00 p.m. 

 

This precautionary boil water notice and WATER SHUT-OFF is 
addressed to and affects the following: 
 

• 1714/1744 Evans Avenue  

• 1816 Cranford Avenue 

• 2605, 2613, 2615, 2623, 2626, 2635, 2636, 2643, 2646, 2655, 2656, 2665, 
2666, 2675, 2676 Guava Street  

• 2606, 2607, 2610, 2614, 2624, 2635, 2636, 2639, 2649, 2655, 2656, 2663, 
2666, 2675 Dr. Ella Piper Way  

 
A WATER SHUT-OFF due to construction is required on Monday, September 28, 2020 as part of the 
City of Fort Myers’ Evans Avenue Utility Improvements Project.  
  

You are required to boil your water until a boil water rescission notice is 

issued (typically 3-5 days). 

THEREFORE, AS A PRECAUTION, WE ADVISE THAT ALL WATER USED FOR DRINKING, COOKING, MAKING ICE, 

BRUSHING TEETH, OR WASHING DISHES BE BOILED. A rolling boil of one minute is sufficient.  As an alternative, 

bottled water may be used. 

THIS “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE” WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL THE WORK IS COMPLETED AND 

A BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWS THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK AT WHICH TIME WE WILL ISSUE A 

RESCISSION NOTICE.  The local fire department and EMS have been notified of this shut off and will closely monitor affected 

properties and fire suppression systems. You are responsible to notify your fire protection company, if 

applicable. 

Questions? Need more information?   

If you have any questions about this boil water notice, please contact Ashlynn Super at Cella Molnar & 
Associates, Inc. at (239) 337-1071 or email to asuper@cella.cc. You may also visit the website at 
www.fortmyersutilities.com.  
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